
From: Pamela Leavitt [mailto:leavitt.nwadvocacy@gmail.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 11:47 AM 
To: Sen Gelser 

Cc: Ross Cheyenne 
Subject: HB2415 - Up today in Human Services 

 

Senator, 
 
I just realized that I need to return to Portland for a meeting this afternoon and will miss the 
hearing on HB2415, a bill to allow DHS and OHA to request information from financial 
institutions upon the death of an account holder.  The Northwest Credit Union Association 
worked with the Department of Human Services on the language of the bill and we support the 
bill. 
 
Thank you,   
 
Pam 
 
Pam Leavitt 
Policy Advisor, Oregon State Advocacy & Grassroots I Northwest Credit Union Association 
P: 503.887.2336 I I www.nwcua.org 
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